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From: Director - FASB -; F s P F A s

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2008 9:27 AM LETTER OF COMMENT NO.

To: Joe Vernuccio

Subject: FW: Proposed FSP FAS 117-a

From: Raymond Foster [mailto:RayF@dlperlrothco.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2008 9:23 AM
To: Director - FASB
Subject: Proposed FSP FAS 117-a

To Whom It May Concern:

I think that because we are in the "season", it is difficult to digest the impact this would have by
April 18. Also, if approved an effective date of fiscal years ending after June 15, 2008 is much too
soon. I think years ending after December 30 would be more appropriate.

Raymond Foster, Jr., CPA
Donald L. Perlroth & Company
Certified Public Accountants and Consultants
Sturbridge Commons
250 State Street, C-l
North Haven, CT 06473-2161
T (203)281-0522 F (203)281-1086

To ensure compliance with Internal Revenue Service Circular 230, it is our obligation to inform you
that any federal tax advice contained in this communication was not intended or written to be used,
and it cannot be used by any taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding federal tax penalties that may be
imposed on the taxpayer.

CONFIDENTIALITY: This message, including any previous messages, contains information that is
proprietary, confidential and/or privileged. If you have received this transmission in error, please
delete the original transmission without making copies, disclosing, distributing, saving or making
use of it in any manner (all of which acts are strictly prohibited), and so notify the sender by return
e-mail.
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